Invaluable Experience

The TIF grant was crucial for me to attend the ISPRS Symposium in Perth. This conference brought
together experts and researchers from diverse backgrounds within the field of remote sensing and a
variety of innovative, interesting applications in both urban and environmental studies. The variety
and depth of the presentations reaffirmed the growing importance of remote sensing in
understanding and solving complex global challenges.

| was fortunate to be able to publish a proceedings paper titled “Exploring the effect of road network
structure on inter-regional accessibility in a diverse road network”. | presented on this work as part
of the relatively new Working Group VI, Human Behaviour and Spatial Interactions. | presented my
research on analysing road networks for the purpose of assessing accessibility in diverse urban
environments. The feedback was very positive, and generated valuable conversations with
international researchers in the field. | am very grateful for this experience and excited about
potential future work in this field.

Attending the symposium was an invaluable experience that broadened my professional network
and provided inspiration for future research directions and collaborations.
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